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Stogner^lichael^ EMNRD 

From: Ocean Munds-Dry [Omundsdry@hollandhart.com] Sent: Tue 4/4/200612:43 PM 

To: Stogner, Michael, EMNRD 

Cc: 
Subject : Petrohawk Admin Appl for State 157G Well No. 5 

At tachments : 

Mr. Stogner: 

On March 13, 2006, Petrohawk Operating Company (formerly Mission Resources Corp.) submitted an 
application for administrative approval of an infill gas well and simultaneous dedication of State 157G Well No.5 
in Section 5, Township 22 South, Range 36 East, Lea County, New Mexico. If you have any questions or 
concerns regarding this application, I would appreciate knowing about them at your earliest convenience. 
Petrohawk has just had a rig become available in the area and would like to utilize it to drill this well if at all 
possible. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
Ocean 

Ocean Munds-Dry 
Holland & Hart LLP 
110 N. Guadalupe Suite 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87501 
Phone (505) 988-4421 
Fax (866) 851-8340 
E-mail: Omundsdry@hollandhart.com 

HOLLANDS HART ^ 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you 
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